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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Keith Q. Hayes [kqhayes@earthlink.net]
Sent: Sunday, October 01, 2006 04:55 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: latest auction

Hi Folks,

The latest auction is about half way through at

www.mineral-auctions.com

There are many nice specimens available for your enjoyment.  Please take a look at 

http://auction2.mineral-auctions.com

Best Regards,

Keith

ps, let me know if you wish to vanish from our mailing list.  just send me a note with 
remove in the subject to kqhayes@earthlink.net


